
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Crapps, Morgan <mcrapps@sccommerce.com>
CC: Graham, Ford <fgraham@sccommerce.com>

Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 4/15/2015 1:39:37 PM

Subject: RE: Project Aero Draft Itinerary

Sounds good.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Crapps, Morgan [mailto:mcrapps@sccommerce.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 10:24 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Graham, Ford; Webb, Beth
Subject: Project Aero Draft Itinerary
Importance: High

Katherine,

See attached business schedule that we've been working on for Raman's visit. Let me know if you have questions. As 
you can see, I've tried to leave dinners open until we get clarification on Governor Haley's plans for the visit. Let me 
know if you think there would be any daytime changes necessary to accommodate any additional activities. 
Otherwise, I'll move forward with solidifying the site visit portion of his time in SC, as there are many different players 
involved. Looking forward to seeing you tomorrow.

Thank you,
Morgan

Morgan B. Crapps, Esq.
Project Manager
Global Business Development
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
(c) (803) 447-5388
(o) (803) 737-1217 
mcrapps@sccommerce.com
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